From: Truman Homes
Sent: March 31, 2021 3:10 PM
Subject: Garage Door

Dear Residents,

The interior garage door that leads to P2 in 8445 Broadcast Avenue is off it’s track right now, we placed an
emergency service call about 2:00 p.m. so it will be fixed soon.

FOR SECURITY REASONS, PLEASE ENSURE YOU WAIT FOR THE INTERIOR GARAGE DOOR TO FULLY CLOSE
BEFORE DRIVING AWAY TO PREVENT ANY UNAUTHORIZED PEOPLE FROM GETTING INTO P2.

The damage to the door was caused by kids on bikes trying to get under the door before it closed because
the resident leaving did not wait for the door to close behind them.

We have a meeting next week with the Police community liaison to discuss the issue of the loitering, etc.

Thank you for your cooperation,

info@trumanhomes.com

Alborta

TRUMAN



